
Council Update for December 2023 
 
Friends in Grace, 
Your council met on December 10 for a business meeting.   

• The majority of the meeting was discussing the budget for 2024, which we will discuss 
again in January after we have final numbers for the year. 

• We also discussed possible new council members, giving Pastor Tania a formal annual 
review, annual meeting dates, and due dates for the annual report. 

• Pastor updated us on Pastoral acts and upcoming adult education topics. 

• The Worship Committee was very Thankful for assistance decorating the church for 
Advent & Christmas and the Social Action Committee was thankful for the generosity of 
all of you for the Giving Tree and the Hat & Mitten drive. 

• The lease for Brick Street Kids has been updated and will be signed by all parties in the 
coming few weeks. 

 
Our next meeting is scheduled for January 7 at 10:30am.  As always, if you have any questions, 
please ask any council member. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
Suzanne Hegarty 
2023 Council President 
 


